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Danielle has been working with AFFEC for over six months. She has worked with the Matching 
Assistance Program and has completed many child searches helping families looking to adopt. 

 
She does a thorough job with her searches. She also takes on a lot of families at a time which 

really helps the program keep up with all of their new families. 
 

Danielle says, "It has been an amazing experience being a part of this organization. It is truly a 
blessing being able to help families and those around me. This is exactly the work that I can 

picture myself doing in the future and I am really thankful for the opportunity A Family For Every 
Child has given me." 

 
 

Danielle is a valued Volunteer and a true friend to AFFEC! 
  

Thank You Danielle, for all your hard work!  


